
 
 

 
 
 

Communiqué  
Chinatown ATM temporarily unavailable 

 
SBI (Mauritius) advises its customers and public in general that our ATM located at Royal Road, 
Chinatown, Port-Louis will be temporarily unavailable as from 28th of April and until further notice. 
 
The bank sincerely apologises for any inconvenience this may cause. You may access ATM services at 
our nearest branch located at 34, Sir William Newton Street, Port Louis.  
 
For any query you may have, please contact our customer service on 203 4913.  
 
SBI (Mauritius) Ltd relies on your usual collaboration. 
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SBI (Mauritius) Ltd is licensed and regulated by the Bank of Mauritius and  

the Financial Services Commission. 
 

 
 


